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flat 2 Grove end 

house

150 Highgate road

NW51PD

London

16/05/2017  11:53:442017/2383/P SUPPRT Anne van 

Mansvelt

Very nice and well suited proposal, well done!

10

Lupton Street

Lupton Street

NW5 2HT

NW5 2HT

17/05/2017  15:59:052017/2383/P COMMNT susanna jacobs I often walk past Grove End House on the way to the Heath and have always admired the 
beautiful garden. I am familiar with the Flat 6 in it’s present layout and feel the new scheme 
could really revitalise the space that is currently a curious jumble of rooms and ceiling 
heights. The scheme is sensitive to both the original building and to the surroundings. I feel 
the improvements will enhance and preserve this building for my years to come.

86a Burghley Road

NW5 1UN

17/05/2017  21:30:472017/2383/P COMMNT Alison Huntington I just wanted to lend support to this plan. Kelly and Michael Pawlyn clearly love this building 
and the care and restoration work they are planning along with their extremely discreet 
extension will enhance both the appearance of Grove House (removing and replacing the 
historical discrepancies) and its longevity. The plan seem to me an ideal combination of 
historical sensitivity and contemporary vision - I look forward to watching it progress.

7 Ravenswood

Glenhurst Avenue

London

Nw5 1pu

16/05/2017  18:08:202017/2383/P SUPPRT Kay Hughes RIBA 

FRSA

This is a modest and thoughtfully designed extension within the Dartmouth Park Conservation 
area. It will, in my opinion, improve a dilapidated building and rectify previous poorly 
implemented modifications. It is wonderful to see these buildings updated while still retaining 
their character in this way. This will improve an unloved corner and enhance the area. I fully 
support the proposal and its design and design intent.

1 Grove End House

150 Highgate Road

London

NW5 1PD

16/05/2017  09:37:522017/2383/P SUPPRT Harriet Evans As a long-term resident of Grove End House, I'm very happy with the proposed extension and 
alterations, and with the applicants' efforts to engage in full discussion with me and others in 
the house about their plans
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